
Dale Bickel

From:

	

John Neely <johnsneely@yahoo.com >
Sent:

	

Wednesday, April 05, 2017 3:20 PM
To:

	

Dale Bickel
Subject:

	

KRUE(FM) STA status

Dale

The station resumed licensed operation and no longer requires STA.

KRUE(FM) Waseca, MN
FACID 70930
BSTA-2o161 OI4ABO

thanks,
John Neely
301-933-6304

1.


